
Good evening,  
 
I am emailing with a concern regarding news of a homeless hub moving into my neighbourhood. I live 
1.5km from the Black Pearl site and live with my husband. We recently moved to this area as we felt it 
was a safe community and area to raise a family, There are many young children and other vulnerable 
individuals living in this area. We are already concerned about this rise in crime in our area and a center 
of this nature is very likely to increase crime even further. While sites like these are important, I do not 
believe that this location is appropriate as it is so close to many family homes, schools and even 
Mastermind, a children’s toy store.  
 
Please consider what is best for this area and do not rezone to allow this type of facility to enter the 
neighbourhood.  
 
Thank you, 
Sammy and Brigid  
 


